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March 24, 2025 
 

Patrick Lennberg 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St. Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Dutch Park Lode Conservation Easement and Application for Permit Conversion to 
M1977410 (Cross Gold Mine) 
 
Dear Patrick, 
 
The Dutch Park Lode, Boulder County parcel number 158308000014, is included in the proposed 
increased permit area from 9.99 acres to 205.7 acres. This property is encumbered by a 
conservation easement recorded on 4/22/2004 at Reception # 2579391 in the Real Estate 
Records of Boulder County, Colorado. 
 
The conservation easement restricts uses that can occur on the property. A copy is attached to 
this letter for reference. While the materials I reviewed do not appear to propose surface 
disturbance to the Dutch Park Lode, any activities related to the increased permit area shall not 
impair the conservation values of the surface of the property. 
 
While this is not a full list of the restrictions, the conservation easement generally prohibits the 
grading, contouring, berming, reshaping, or otherwise altering the topography of the property 
without written consent from Boulder County; the building of any structures; the accumulation 
of trash and debris; and any new draining of any surface or sub-surface water. Most directly 
related to this proposal, Paragraph 4(k) of the conservation easement prohibits the mining or 
extraction of soil, sand, gravel, rock, oil, natural gas, fuel or any other mineral substance upon 
the surface of the property, but sub-surface mining not disturbing the surface of the property 
shall continue to be permitted. See the attached conservation easement for a complete list of 
restrictions. 
 
Please reach out to me if you have any additional questions and let the applicants know they 
can do the same.  
 
Thank you,  

 
Liz Northrup 
Conservation Easement Program Supervisor 
303-678-6253 
enorthrup@bouldercounty.gov  
 
 
Attachment: Dutch Park Lode conservation easement 
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